

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

ONATTI THEATRE PLAY IN SPANISH ON MONDAY 1ST JULY

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter has succeeded in being selected to watch a theatre play in Spanish to be held at King Edward V (or Lordswood Girls' school) on Monday 1st July. Transport to and from King Edward V will be provided by the trust.

The event will take place wholly in school time, with the event expected to run between 10.00am and 11.00am. Transport and other costs will be met by the Trust.

Since your son/daughter will be representing their school, full uniform is expected to be worn, as usual, on the day.

If you give your consent to this visit, please fill in the attached form and return it to Mrs Flórez in room E26. Please note, there is also a "Photography Consent Form" attached to this letter, which needs to be returned to school. If you have any questions about the event please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Flórez-Abad Subject Leader – Spanish
Reply slip
RE: ONATTI THEATRE PLAY IN SPANISH MONDAY 1 ST JULY 2024
I wish my child:
I declare that I have provided Bournville with up to date medical details for my child and if treatment is required, I hereby give permission for the staff in charge to act in <i>loco parentis</i> .
Signed: Parent/Carer
Date:

Please return to Visit Leader, Mrs Flórez (Room E26) by Friday 21st June 2024.